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Tuesday 25th May 2023 

Dear Parents and carers, 

In honour of King Charles III’s Coronation, we are excited to announce our 
upcoming competition for Upper School children. They are invited to design 
their own Coronation themed stamp, and it can be crafted in any way you 
choose.  

Entries to the competition need to be submitted to the Form Teacher on 
Thursday 4th May 2023. We will select a winner from each class. 

We look forward to seeing the creative and imaginative designs our Upper 
School children can produce. 

Kind regards 

Mrs M. Guest 
Head of Humanities 
 
 


